
 

Berthing Policy 
 

Due to the increase in boat numbers we have had to make some changes in our berthing 

policy in order to accommodate all of our members as well as we can. 

From the 5th of June (after the Whit Weekend regatta) the following will apply: 

 The finger jetties, between the crane and main jetty, indicated with red painted 

cleats, must be kept clear as Visitor Member Berths (in RED below). 

 These berths must be kept clear to be used exclusively as Temporary Berths for the 

use of members visiting the club at weekends and living aboard. Where a member 

leaves after the weekend, the boat must be moved to the main jetty or on to a swing 

mooring.  

 The club reserves the right to move boats that do not adhere to this policy.  

 If we find that we frequently have to move the same boats, we will automatically 

move them on to swing moorings. 

 There is room for 2 boats (only 2 boats!) on the outside of the finger jetties (in 

GREEN). These are not reserved for visitors and are available for normal use. 

 Please note: berths may not be reserved. Berths are available on first come first 

served basis. 

We trust the members will understand that the above conditions are intended for the 

smooth running of the club for everyone. 

 



On the Main Jetty 

 Motor cruisers must moor stern-on on the inside of the Main Jetty. This will help to 

accommodate a greater number of boats 

 . 

 

 

 

Please leave a gap of one boat length to allow for additional boats to 

moor stern-on. 

 

 



 

 

South Jetty 

 

 Motor cruisers must moor stern-on on the inside of the South Jetty. This will help to 

accommodate a greater number of boats. 

 The south of the South Jetty is reserved for barges. 

 

 

 

 For reasons of safety, please keep all jetties clear of all unnecessary equipment. Any 

equipment considered unsafe will be removed. 

 The committee may ask a member to move their boat to accommodate access to 

someone with impaired mobility.  

 Boats on the South Jetty staying a week or longer must put an anchor out to steady 

the bow. Failure to do this could result in damage to neighbouring boats. 


